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Improvements at Merritt Park to begin on September 13

[Duluth, MN] Improvements to Merritt Park will begin on Monday, September 13, and are expected to be under construction for
approximately two weeks. During that timeframe, contractors will install sidewalks to create an accessible route through the
park to connect the playground, sport court, and ballfield areas. The sport court will also be restriped to create two pickleball
courts where there is currently only one. The sport court will be closed intermittently while work is being done.
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